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Clifford, Julia (SEN)

From: Martin Bain [rnjrnbain@yahoo.co.uk]

Sent: Tuesday, 22 April 2003 7:11 PM

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Cc: john.rnurphy@aph.gov.au

Subject: Abolition of A TSI, Sex, Race and Disability Commissioners

Dear Mr Hallahan,
It has come to my attention that a bill has been introduced into parliament, seeking to

abolish specialist Commissioners and replace them with generalist Commissioners. I strongly object
to this change and urge the Senate to reconsider this retrograde step. Martin Bain
12/144 Edwin St Nth,
CroydonNSW 2132.
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